EDEWG Conference Call 

February 2, 2006

Utilities:  UGI, Duquesne, PECO, Penn Power, and PPL

Suppliers/Service Providers: Energy Services Group, Strategic, UGI Energy Services

Other:  PUC, Diane Goff/ACE

Agenda:

Change Control update, including activity by NJEDI working group  

NJ team is in the process of refreshing their implementation guidelines.  This process began in Pennsylvania with 3 new Change Control items (40, 41 & 42).  Pennsylvania Change Control requests are submitted to EDEWG through our Change Control Manager.  Any request for change needs to be reviewed by all states to determine if they are impacted. Currently www.firstregionaledi.org website contains all change control documents.  However documents have not been updated by Maryland and Delaware.  EDEWG will need to make some decisions going forward on reviewing and updated our Implementation Guidelines in light of New Jersey revisions.

NAESB Update

NAESB is completing revision of their transaction sets including billing (810 & 820), ad hoc historical usage types of request and enrollments.  This update for billing may be done by mid year with the balance completed by year-end.  

Review of EDEWG e-mail subscribe/unsubscribe procedures

George polled the meeting participants to determine if everyone was aware of how to subscribe/unsubscribe from the list server.  George gave a quick overview of the process.  

To Subscribe:  Address an e-mail message to the Internet address subscribe-edtwg@ls.eei.org.  No message needs to be placed in the subject line or body of the message.  All requests to subscribe should cc Annunciata Marino (annmarino@state.pa.us)
To Unsubscribe: Address an e-mail message to the Internet address unsubscrbe-edtwg@ls.eei.org.  No message needs to be placed in the subject line or body of the message.  All requests to unsubscribe should cc Annunciata Marino 

(annmarino@state.pa.us).

Review of Internet EDI Plan 

The EDEWG Internet Sub Group, at the conclusion of the regularly scheduled EDEWG call, reviewed the Internet EDI Plan.  The Internet EDI Plan was reviewed and redlined items were discussed and eliminated as appropriate.  

A ‘cleaned up’ copy of the current redlined document will be sent out to the list server for final review during the March 2006 EDEWG call.

Next EDEWG Conference Call:

The next conference call is scheduled for Thursday, March 2nd, 2006 at 2:00 PM ET. To participate, call 717 901-0630
